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On a wet, gloomy summer’s day, it is good to have so 
many lovely things to write about!
Thursday this week saw our Year 11 Leaver’s 
Assembly and Prom - these events always make me 
emotional but never more so than this year as it was 
my last time to be involved.  And what a lovely time we 
had!  The weather was kind and Year 11 looked 
fantastic in their ‘glad rags’ for the evening event. We 
think it was the best year for arrivals including a Shire 
horse and a fire engine!  Year 11 were very kind and 
made me cry with gifts and lovely words - we wish 
them every success and happiness for the future; we 
look forward to seeing them on results’ day in August. 
Thank you to Mrs Potter for all her hard work on both 
prom and the assembly. Thank you to all the staff who 
attended and all the parents who were there for the 
arrivals or who delivered students in various modes of 
transport; some very natty dressing from the 
chauffeurs!  
We also welcomed our new Year 7 students on 
Wednesday and it was wonderful to see them joining in 
with such gusto during the day.
We also held mock elections this week to give students 
the opportunity to understand the democratic process.  
More of this later in the newsletter.
We have had exciting news about the Trust Maths 
Challenge results - there will be a full report next week 
but you can get a sneak preview on our facebook page 
- for now, suffice to say we are super proud!  Thank 
you to Mr Conway for supporting our team.
Coming up, the PTA have their car boot sale on 7th 
July, we are looking forward to the school production of 
Aladdin on 10th and 11th July- remember to get your 
tickets!
We also have Sports’ Day next Friday (12th), a 
celebration assembly to look forward to and, of course 
Enrichment Week.
Here’s hoping the weather remembers it is summer in 
the near future.  Have a lovely weekend.  Mrs Bevan.
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Coming soon:

● PTA Car Boot 
Sale 7th July

● Aladdin 10th 
& 11th July

● Sports’ Day 
12th July

● Activities 
week 
beginning 
15th July

● End of term 
19th July at 
3.15pm

NEXT WEEK 
ASSEMBLY 

FOCUS:
Summer Safety 
and End of Year 
House 
Championship
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A welcome to our new Year 7s

Our lovely Year 7s spent some time last week reflecting 
on the advice they’d give to next year’s Year 7s. We 
can’t believe how quickly their first year has flown by! 
Here is some of their advice…
 
Be kind!

Don’t worry about fitting in…stand out and shine

Don’t stress, it is easy to find your way around

It might be scary coming into Year 7  but you’ve got 
this!

Ask for help if you need it, everyone is friendly

Do homework early not on Sunday night

Have fun!



Year 6 Induction Day

It was fantastic to welcome our new cohort of students into 
school this week for their induction day.

Year 6 threw themselves into the day with gusto and were a 
credit to their primary schools. We hope they enjoyed their 
experience of a day in the life of St Dunstan’s - we certainly 
enjoyed spending the day with them.

Well done Year 6 and thank you to their tutors and teachers 
for making the day so successful.

We are looking forward to seeing them in September when 
they will officially be Year 7 students!

Thank you to the parents and carers who attended the 
information evening as well. It was great to meet you all.



St Dunstan’s General Election Results

This week, the students had the opportunity to speak to 
representatives of all of the main parties for Glastonbury 
and Somerton. Our core value of seeking the TRUTH was 
at the forefront.

Yesterday, along with the rest of the country, all students 
were given the opportunity to vote for the party of their 
choice.

It was a very close run election and the winning candidate 
for our school was Hal Hooberman from The Labour Party.



Year 11 Leavers’ Day

We said goodbye to our lovely Year 11 students this 
week.

The morning started with an assembly where Year 11 
tutors shared messages and photo memories with the 
students, this was then followed by a buffet and shirt 
signing.

Well done Year 11, we are extremely proud of you and 
we’ll miss you! See you all in August for results









Year 11 Prom 2024
We hope our Year 11s enjoyed the 2024 Prom last night. It 
was a wonderful evening of celebrations and all of our 
students looked fabulous!

Thank you to The Loft in Street for their wonderful 
hospitality.

We will share the official photos from the photographer with 
you when they are ready! For now, here are some snaps…















Sports Day next week

After a gloomy forecast for this week, Sports Day will instead 
be held next Friday (12th). 

Below are photos of 8CSH making banners and posters ready 
to cheer their teammates on in their races and activities!
Please remember the correct PE kit next Friday and let us all 
keep our fingers crossed for nice sunny weather!





Donations needed!

If any Year 11 students have any 
school uniform or PE kit in good 

condition (particularly blazers!) we 
would be very grateful if you would 
be willing to donate it to our spare 
collection. Revision guides would 

also be appreciated if you no longer 
need them.

Items can be dropped at reception - 
please make sure anything that you 
donate to us is in a bag and clean!

Thank you very much!

Lost property

We have A LOT of lost property, 
namely water bottles! It is hot and we 
all need to be drinking a lot so please 

make sure you check lost property 
and collect what is yours, as we’re 

overflowing at the moment. Anything 
left at the end of term will be disposed 

of.

Thank you





Local events…
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100%
Attendance

95%+
Attendance

92-93%
Attendance

Below

90%
Attendance

96%
Attendance

Absences 
add up

Be in to win - 100% 
attendance will be rewarded 
with TRACK Stars and 
chance to win Amazon 
vouchers

82% of students 
achieve 5 GCSEs 
grade 5+

77% of students 
achieve 5 GCSEs 
grade 5+

53% of students 
achieve 5 GCSEs 
grade 5+

43% of students 
achieve 5 GCSEs 
grade 5+

This is the target 
equalling at most 8 
days off per year

Missing 2 days per 
month means you 
miss 10% of school


